
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GATHERING FOR WORSHIP 
HWB – Hymnal: A Worship Book (blue) 

     STJ – Sing The Journey (green)     STS – Sing The Story (purple) 
 

Prelude Krysta Hawkley 
 

Call to Worship David Conrad 
 

Praising 
Hymn: HWB 26 – Holy Spirit, come with power Eric Stoltzfus 
 

Confessing 
Confession (from Psalm 77)  

Lighting the Peace Lamp  

Hymn: Insert – The arc of history, Adam Tice  
 

Hearing the Word 
A Time for Children  

 

Scripture Reading: 

     Galatians 5:1, 13-25  

Message: Fruits and Nuts Cindy Lapp 

Hymn: HWB 45 – I cannot dance, O Love  
 

Responding 
Responses to the Message 

Sharing of Joys and Concerns 

Prayers of the Church  

Blessing for Youth Service Trip to West Virginia  
 

The Work of the Church 

     Greeting our Guests 

     Announcements 
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add your name to the list if you are willing to serve.  Please contact 

Mary Jo Schumacher at: trwmjs@comcast.net or 301-680-2595 if you 

are willing to have your name added, if you want your name removed, 

or if you have a special request for a particular month that you would 

like to serve. 
 

House/Dog Sitter Needed: Christina and Jakob Henriksson are 

looking for a live-in adult dog-sitter & walker for their 2 labs while 

they are out of the country from August 8-17. Other duties would 

include collecting mail and watering plants. Compensation would 

include a comfortable, fridge-filled home near HMC and a modest 

daily fee. If interested, please email Christina at 

c.hade.henriksson@gmail.com or call 717-414-3905. 
 

Sister Care Seminar: Mennonite Women USA’s Sister Care seminar 

entitled “Equipping Women for Caring Ministry” is coming to 

Kaufman Mennonite Church in Davidsville, PA on October 25-26. 

Presented by Carolyn Heggen and Rhoda Keener, the seminar will 

cover topics like: “Claiming my identity as God’s beloved”, “Caring 

for self and others”, “Compassionate listening”, and “Transforming 

loss and grief”. For more information, contact Cathy Spory at: 

cathyspory@gmail.com. Please plan to attend this event in the fall. 

http://www.hyattsvillemennonite.org/


 

 

The Ministry of Giving 

     Children’s Offering 

     Offertory  

     Prayer of Dedication 
 

Sending 
Hymn: HWB 300 – O Holy Spirit, making whole  

Benediction  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

              TODAY                   NEXT WEEK 
Greeter: Cheryl Fish-Parcham           Becky Hass 

Ushers: Kelly Heatwole, Keith Swartzendruber           Glen Gehman, Nancy Gehman 

Nursery: Jim Rice, Becca Walawender           Liza Heavener, Krysta Hawkley 
Worship Arts: Becky Albrecht           Michelle Burkholder, Becky Hass 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 
Offering – $2,127   Attendance – 114 
Amount needed each week – $4,977   Amount below budget – $4,482 
 

CALENDAR 
 

Mon 7/1—Community Café. 

Mon 7/1-7/6—Youth group service trip to West Virginia with SWAP; 

         Mennonite Church USA convention in Phoenix. 

Sun 7/7—LeAnne Zook preaches. 

Wed 7/10—Pastorate, 7:30 p.m. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Pastoral Care: Cindy will be in Phoenix at the Mennonite Church USA 

convention this week and will represent HMC as a non-voting delegate 

in the delegate assembly. If you have a pastoral need, please contact 

Pastorate members Sara Fretz-Goering, Mira Grieser, Phil Oswald 

Christano, or Jim Rice. 
 

Pastoral Candidate Update: On July 14 we will welcome our associate 

pastor candidate, Michelle Burkholder, to the pulpit. After the service we 

will have our monthly fellowship meal, followed by a time of 

conversation, questions and answers with Michelle. Please plan to bring 

plenty of food to share and stay for an hour of conversation afterwards. 
 

Housing Need: A Goshen College student, Ezra Ocubamichael from 

Eritrea, currently an intern at Voice of America for the summer, is in 

need of housing. For now he is staying at a friend's house in Springfield, 

VA but would like to live closer to work and HMC. Contact Phil Oswald 

Christano if you are willing to host him. 
 

Open Door Campaign: The Open Door Campaign officially came to an 

end on May 31st!  It’s hard to believe three years have passed since we 

began pledging our support for the building renovation project, and now 

the building is finished and we’re making it feel like home!  A big 

thanks to everyone for the many pledges and contributions to support 

this endeavor! In an effort to wrap up the official campaign and finalize 

the financing plans we are asking those who have not yet completed their 

pledges to please let Kirsten Peterson know as soon as possible whether 

their intention is to: complete the original pledge by the end of June; 

fulfill the original pledge but over a longer period of time; or will be 

unable to make any further contributions toward the pledge. If you 

would like to discuss your pledge or have questions please feel free to 

contact Kirsten Peterson at kirstenmp@gmail.com. If you did not make a 

pledge three years ago but feel inspired to make a contribution toward 

the building project, gifts are always welcome and can be made through 

the regular offering by writing "building project" in the memo line. 

Thank you! 
 

Fellowship Meal Serving Schedule: The Hospitality Committee is 

making out the new Fellowship Meal schedule for July 2013-June 2014. 

To those of you who have served in the past, we will place you on the 

schedule again unless we hear from you that you want your name 

removed. To those of you who are new to the congregation, we’d like to 



  

  


